
 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Board of Selectmen will be meeting in nonpublic session on Monday, May 9, 2022 

@ 6:30 PM pursuant to RSA 91:A-3 II (c & b) in the upstairs conference room at the 

Town Office Building, 15 Flanders Memorial Road, Weare, NH  03281 

 

 
NOTE:  Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this meeting and needs to be provided a reasonable 

accommodation in order to participate, should call the Town Office (529-7535) at least 24 hours in advance so 

that arrangements can be made. 
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Selectmen: 
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